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Notice for Late Registration Deadline for Fall-2021 

Date: Nov 09, 2021 

 

It has been observed that, many students are not completing 

their registration on time. In this context I am directed to 

inform that, Department of Software Engineering will not 

inspire to do late registration for Fall-2021 as it already half 

of semester end. If there is any student who has not 

complete his/her registration, Please submit the 

application. The Deadline of submitting the application is 

10th November, 2021. 
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